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April 7, 2016 

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Information & Privacy Coordinator 

Washington, DC 20505 

Re:  Notice of Address Change – FOIA Request No. F-2013-01843 

Dear FOIA Officer: 

I write on behalf of Cause of Action Institute (“CoA Institute”).  This letter is in regard to 

CoA Institute’s Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) requests no. F-2013-01843.  The 

disclosure officer that we understand to be assigned to this request is Michelle Meeks.  

Please be advised that the mailing address of CoA Institute has been changed as follows:  

Cause of Action Institute 

1875 Eye Street, NW, Suite 800 

Washington DC, 20006 

 

Please direct all future correspondence to this location.  All of the email addresses, 

telephone numbers, and facsimile numbers affiliated with Cause of Action Institute and its 

attorneys will remain the same. 

Furthermore, please provide an update on the processing of this request, which has been 

pending since May 30, 2013.  By letter dated August 27, 2015, your office last provided an 

estimated completion date of March 24, 2016. 

If you have any questions about this request, please contact me at (202) 400-2729 or at 

ryan.mulvey@causeofaction.org.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________________ 

RYAN P. MULVEY 

COUNSEL 
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